
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: RILEY 

SUBJECT: TRUST FOR JOBS FOR AMERICA’S GRADUATES 

DATE: 10/10/2002 

CC: FILE 

 
We have received correspondence from Julie Nixon Eisenhower, Chair of the JAG Board 
of Directors, requesting a personal commitment from each JAG board member to the 
Trust for Jobs for America’s Graduates.  Eisenhower has requested help in 2 ways: 
 
1. Provide her with at least one name of an individual or organization that you believe 

could be a potential candidate for gifts to the Trust.  (NOTE:  Per your directions, I 
forwarded the names of Jim Ayers, Jim Barksdale, Bob Dunlap and Williard Sparks 
to Ken Smith in August 2001 as potential contributors.)   

 
2. Make a personal commitment to the work of the Trust for each of the next four years.  

Board commitments currently total $124,000, nearly half of the goal of $250,000. 
 
I’ve attached the “Fax Back” form for you to indicate if you want to make a personal 
commitment.  If you do, I’ll make the arrangements with Stacy.  You can also indicate 
any potential supporters and I’ll forward those to Julie Nixon Eisenhower. 
 
Thanks!  
 
 
 
 
 
 


